
A reminder that due to 
Safe School Policies, it 
is necessary that we be 
extra vigilant about hav-
ing visitors sign in at the 
office and have parents 
remain at the front of the 
school when picking up 
their child. Also, a 
friendly reminder that if 
you do plan to pick up 
your child, please call or 
provide written notice 
before 2:30 p.m. so that 
the message can be 
communicated to the 
classroom teacher in 

time. 	
 
 
 

Full Day Kindergar-
ten Registration  

Do you know someone 
who was born in 2012 who 
would make a great addi-
tion to the St. Pat’s family? 
Registration will be held on 
Tuesday January 26th from 
9:00-4:00.  We offer Eng-
lish and French Immersion 
programs.  We look for-
ward to seeing you in the 
Discovery Room on Jan. 
26th.   

Snow Days and 
Inclement Weather 
Please listen to the radio 
or check our website 
(www.ncdsb.on.ca) with 
respect to bus cancella-
tions or delays during 
inclement weather days. 

The school most often 
will remain open but the 
programs available at 
school may be modified. 
Please note that the hot 
lunch program does not 
operate on a snow day.   

Family Literacy 
Day 
January 27th, check out 
the fun activities to com-
plete as a family on the 

back.   
Mrs.	Gretchen		

	Morgan	
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Upcoming St. Patrick 
School Events: 

Thurs. Jan. 14 

Healthy Schools meeting @ 

3:20 

Fri. Jan. 15 

School Mass @ 9:00—

everyone welcome 

Wed. Jan. 20 

‐Pizza $ and orders due 

Thurs. Jan. 21 

Hockey Jersey Day (staff vs. 

students hockey game @ 

lunch recess) 

Fri. Jan. 22 

Pizza Day! 

Mon. Jan. 25 

Staff Meeting @ 3:20 in the 

staff room 

Tues. Jan. 26 

JK registration 9:00‐4:00 

Wed. Jan. 27 

‐Curling for Gr. 7/8E 12:45‐

2:45 

‐Family Literacy Day 

Thurs. Jan. 28 

‐Scholastic Book Orders are 

due today 

‐Curling for Gr. 7/8E 12:45‐

2:45 

Fri. Jan. 29 

Professional Activity Day—

No school for students 

Tues. Feb. 9 

Mardi Gras 

Wed. Feb. 10 

Ash Wednesday Mass @ 

9:00. The start of Lenten 

season 

Mon. Feb. 15 

Family Day—

No school 

 

 

  

Wed. Jan. 13, 
2016 

Dressing for the cold weather: 

A reminder that students should come to school prepared to play outside in 
snowy and cold weather. A hat, mitts, snow pants and boots are required for 
all students who wish to play in the snow. Should the temperature fall below 
- 25 and depending on the wind chill, students will remain inside for an indoor 
recess. Recently, we have had many of our older students come to 
school wearing hooded sweatshirts; these are not a suitable re-
placement for winter clothing. It is also important to label your 
child’s clothing, as many items (black snow pants for example) look 
very similar.  A reminder that if your child is well enough to be at 
school, then they are well enough to go outside for recess.  Please 
ensure your child is dressed for the weather each day.   
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